CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
. NAGOYA, JAPAN

ﬂ'ﬁmnu 5 PP

NOTICE OF AWARD

07 October 2024

Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, upon recommendation of the Procurement
Committee of the Consulate General of the Republic of the Philippines in Nagoya, as
contained in Resolution No. (RBE) 13 — 24, dated 04 October 2024, the Consulate is
awarding your firm, the contract of procurement of Two (02) Lots of Various Furniture
of the Consulate in the amount of JPY 132,000 and JPY 213,400 with the total
amount of Three Hundred Forty-Five Thousand Four Hundred Yen (JPY345,400)
only or approximately PHP134,706.00, inclusive of taxes and other charges.

Very truly yours,

L‘V\JQM

ROY B. ECRAELA
Consul General, and
Head of Procuring Entity

RIHO TSUTSUI

In-Charge

OFFICE.COM

450-0002 1F Meieki Forest Building
5-chome-23 Nakamura Ward,
Nagoya City, Aichi Prefecture



